
From: Michael Issaev 

Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2024 10:40 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Regarding proposed official plan and zoning by-law amendments at 8790 

Yonge Street 

Hello, 

I will not be able to attend the meeting on June 25th regarding this matter, so please 

note that I oppose the amendment. 

Thank you, 

Michael Issaev 

76 Eleanor Circle, Richmond Hill, ON L4C 6K7 
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